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PROPOSED ACQUISITION OF AN INDUSTRIAL PROPERTY AT TOA PAYOH  
 
– EXTENSION OF VALIDITY OF OPTION 

  

 
The board of directors (the “Board” or the “Directors”) of Datapulse Technology Limited (the 
“Company”) refers to the Company’s earlier announcement dated 7 August 2017 (the “Earlier 
Announcement”) in relation to the option to purchase (the “Option”) from an independent third party 
(the “Vendor”) of an industrial property located in Toa Payoh Singapore (the “Property”) for an 
aggregate consideration of S$10,500,000.00 (the “Proposed Acquisition”). 
 
Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms herein shall have the meaning ascribed to it in the 
Earlier Announcement. 
 
Further to the Earlier Announcement, the Company wishes to announce that the validity of the Option 
has been extended from 4.00 pm on 3 September 2017 to 4.00 pm on 18 September 2017 (the “New 
Expiry Date”). 
 
Shareholders and potential investors should note that the Proposed Acquisition is in any event 

subject to conditions precedent, and are advised to exercise caution when trading in the shares of the 

Company. Persons who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult their 

stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or other professional advisors. 

 

The Company will update shareholders in due course if there are any material developments to the 

Proposed Acquisition and/or upon exercise by the Company of the Option. 

 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
 
Lee Kam Seng 
Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary  
4 September 2017 
 
 
 


